
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As we approach the end of the year, I wanted to write to thank you for your 

continued support throughout 2024.  

 

It has been an incredibly busy year with so many positive things going on 

across the Federation - performances, school trips, topics and visitors to name 

but a few! Even though it has been busy, supporting the children to flourish by 

providing them with an enriching curriculum and wider opportunities has 

been our absolute joy.  

 

We feel very lucky to have such wonderful children across the Federation 

and supporting them in their development is our life's work and privilege.   

 

I want to take the opportunity to thank the incredible staff team for 

their work, care and dedication to the children.  I really am very fortunate to 

have such a united team.  

 

As we look towards next year, we have many further opportunities planned 

for the children and aspirational curriculum experiences all underpinned by 

our Conscious Community.  

 

But for now, I hope you all have a very Happy Christmas and I send my best 

wishes for a happy, healthy and hopeful 2025.  

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

Mrs Grainger  
 


